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From: RSR Contracting
To: Kate Huber
Subject: Gravel piCUP/Impond Yard
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 11:35:18 AM


Good Day Kate,


With this email we would like to express interest in using part of the gravel pit to create an
impound yard.


We have heard from various entities and residence of Valdez that there is a need to create an
impound yard.
To assist the City of Valdez in this need we would like to propose the idea of using part of the
gravel pit area as an impound yard .


Let us know if you have any questions regarding this idea.


I will see you at the next P&Z meeting. 


Roger & Kim


Kim O'Dell
RSR Contracting LLC
907-201-0078 ​
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